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Pennoni, a multidisciplinary consulting engineering firm headquartered in Philadelphia, is excited to 
announce the recent acquisition of certain assets of Kempton Rinard, Inc. in Tampa, FL. Pennoni 
welcomes the staff and effective immediately, the group will be working as the Kempton Rinard 
Division of Pennoni. 

“As we continue to serve public and private clients in the Tampa Bay area, we are delighted to offer 
an expanded range of service offerings. The addition of Kempton Rinard will allow us to have a 
greater reach in the community, and we are excited for the opportunities of growth for our clients and 
newly expanded staff,” says Brian Diehl, PE, regional vice president. 

Headquartered in Tampa, FL, Kempton Rinard provides landscape architectural and civil 
engineering services for multi-faceted corporate, institutional, municipal and governmental design 
projects throughout the Southeastern U.S. and the Caribbean. 

"Tampa is a natural extension for Pennoni," said David DeLizza, president & CEO at Pennoni. "With 
our existing offices in Clearwater and Winter Haven, the new location allows us to expand our 
presence in the Tampa Bay area. The addition of Kempton Rinard adds landscape architecture to 
our capabilities and expands our civil engineering expertise in the region.” 

The new Tampa, FL office is located at 3242 Henderson Blvd. Suite 200, Tampa, FL 33609. 

Link to original press release: 

https://www.pennoni.com/insights/pennoni-expands-in-florida-with-kempton-rinard/ 


